
 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
[Government Code Section 3547.5] 

 

Please take notice that on Thursday, February 9, 2023, at approximately 

6:15 p.m., the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High School District 

will hold a public hearing during the Board’s Regular Board Meeting in 

accordance with Assembly Bill 1200 requiring the disclosure of the costs 

that would be incurred by the District under a proposed tentative collective 

bargaining agreement reached between the San Jose Federation of 

Teachers, AFT Local 957, AFL-CIO and the East Side Union High School 

District, July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2024.  For more information, please contact 

the Human Resources Division at (408) 347-5251.  

 

A copy of the tentative agreement proposal is available for review at the 

District’s Education Center.  The meeting will take place in the Board Room 

of the East Side Union High School District Office located at 830 North 

Capitol Avenue, San Jose.  All interested staff, parents, and community 

members are invited to attend.    

 

The agenda for the meeting is available on the District’s website at 

www.esuhsd.org.  For more information please contact the Human 

Resources Division at (408) 347-5251. 

 


